
Come to school 

as a bug!

When:  Tuesday 21st May

Dear Year R children, 

Please ask your parents to help you 

create a costume to wear for our Ugly 

Bug Ball

You are allowed to come into school 

dressed up and stay in your costume 

all day! 

Have fun making your costume. 

From, the Year R Team.


